
ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501)371-4000

May 12, 1983

2CAN058302

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
ANO-2 Startup Report

Gentlemen:

ANO-2 has recently returned to operation following a refueling outage. The
refueling was performed under the provisions of 10CFR50.59, and since there
were no modifications which significantly altered the nuclear, thermal, or
hydraulic performance of the plant, submittal of a Startup Report is not
required by Technical Specification 6.9.1.1. We have, however, assembled a
report summarizing precritical, low power, and power escalation testing, and
are forwarding a copy for your information.

Very truly yours,

ohn R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing
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